Travelling in central London

There will be a number of
ceremonial and commemorative
events in London over the
coming days.

Road closures will be in place
and bus routes will be diverted
in central London, especially
around Waterloo, Westminster
and Trafalgar Square.

Some stations may need to
close at short notice, change
their entry arrangements, or
be busier than usual.

To know your travel options, visit tfl.gov.uk
or scan the QR code
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